CORRESPONDENCE
9/21/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 08042-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 9:01 AM

To: ‘kiwisapp@yahoo.com'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Good Morning, Keri Hefferin

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000-OT and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schultz

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: kiwisapp@everyactioncustom.com <kiwisapp@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:08 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida PSC Commissioners,

| wholeheartedly object to limiting solar power net metering in order to increase profits. This is outrageous and limiting
solar expand was rejected by Floridians in 2016! Clearly, citizens and customers want options that will help the earth. As
a Florida native and taxpaying citizen, | believe we should embrace every opportunity to increase sustainable and
renewable energy. By limiting the net metering rule, this will deter other homeowners from investing in this solar
energy, thus increasing our reliance on fossil fuels. This is a detriment to not only Floridians, but the entire world as we
are a heavily populated state and this will increase harmful emissions from energy production.

| ask you to please vote no!

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Keri Hefferin



Ocoee, FL 34761
kiwisapp@yahoo.com





